WEEKLY STEWARDS REPORT
Wednesday, January 29, 2014
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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held  on Tuesday, February 11. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM ( Bylaw Change), 1st and 3rd shifts meet at3:30.
· ELECTRIC SAFETY RECORDER- Joe Schmidt is giving up the Electrical Safety recorder position. The position involves keeping records of all electrical safety equipment and clothing. If any Electricians are interested, contact your Steward or Committeeman. Thanks for your time, Joe.
· STEWARDS ELECTIONS- Stewards Elections are currently taking place throughout the plant. They should be completed by the end of this month.
· IN UNIT TRANSFERS- The In Unit Transfer ETRs must be submitted by close of business on Friday, Jan. 31. If you want to move, make sure you have your ETR in by then.
· NEW STEWARDS- Welcome to all the new Stewards. Thank You for representing our Members.
· OT PHONE NUMBERS- Make sure our Members have the proper number on file to be called for overtime. Some recent issues have cropped up.

“ With all their faults, trade unions have done more for humanity than any other organization of people that ever existed. They have done more for decency, for honesty, for education, for the betterment of the race, for the developing of character in people, than any other association of people.” Clarence Darrow

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912







To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

